
Hello, we hope that you find this 
newsletter helpful.  Please take 
advantage of the information inside 
to contact the SNT team  for your 
area.  We are here to support you 
and would welcome your help to 
identify the appropriate action to 
reduce crime and to keep your 
neighbourhood safe.
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Meet your Your
Safer Neighbourhood Team

Inspector PI 1192 Ryan Walker 
NUNEATON SNT - Sergeant PS 2216 Adam Corless

Central / Town centre
PC 1569 Mathew Cooper, PC 1634 Steven Roberts, 
PCSO 6332 Sushant Nakra, Operation Resolve: PCSO 8654 Melodie 
Leech, PCSO 8641 Ellena Chadwick-Jones. 

North 
PC 1264 Jonny Walker, PC Jasmine Jackson,
PCSO 6358 Carly Davis (School Liaisons Officer). 

South
PC 2165 Joseph Ahern.  PCSO 8765 Mark Cox.

West
PC 2266 Tyler Thurgood, PC 2382 Amelia Loveridge, PC Dawid Lach, 
PCSO 8740 Matt Smith. 

East
PC 2250 Lilly Patterson, PC Eoghan Sturgess - Morrin. PCSO 8647 
Louise Rose, PCSO 8850 Chris Brooks.

Diversity & Equality Inclusion Officer - PCSO 6208 Hannah 
Woodhams.

BEDWORTH SNT - Sergeant PS 1321 Sarah Grassby 
East
PC 2076 Jake Blaney, PC 2027 Alison Rudkin, PCSO 6229 Linda 
Shepherd. PCSO 8744 Carly French. 

West
PC 2074 Benjamin Pedley, PC 2199 Sebastian Lock, 
PCSO 8526 Marc Lovegrove. PCSO 8851 Tracey Hall.



How to Contact
your SNT by 
E-Mail
The E-Mail Contacts for
Your Safer Neighbourhood
Team are shown below, by
their Beat Areas:-

Nuneaton
North (Camp Hill/Galley Common) :-

nn.snt@warwickshire.police.uk
South (Arbury/Attleborough/Hill Top) :-

ns.snt@warwickshire.police.uk
East (Whitestone/Weddington/St Nicolas) :-

ne.snt@warwickshire.police.uk 
West (Stockingford/Grove Farm/Barpool) :-

nw.snt@warwickshire.police.uk 
Town Centre :–

nt.snt@warwickshire.police.uk 
Central (Abbey Green):-

nc.snt@warwickshire.police.uk 
Bedworth
East (Town Centre, Bulkington, Poplar, Bede) :–

be.snt@warwickshire.police.uk 
West (Heath, Exhall North, Slough, Exhall South/Ash Green) :--

bw.snt@warwickshire.police.uk



NUNEATON & 
BEDWORTH SNT
In response to reports of antisocial                                             
behaviour in our town centres in      
February, we increased our patrols. 
If you witness any antisocial –
behaviour in your town centre, 
please report it to us. We recently identified four young people 
who were causing problems for others in the town centre. They 
were then issued with formal warnings, which could lead to a 
court injunction.  We will be out in the town centres again, so 
just remember: - 
    We're not above calling your mum. 

Superintendent Darren Webster explained that the police had 
worked closely with the local community, and with our 
colleagues in partner agencies, to put in place a full-scale police 
operation.  Our aim throughout has been to respect the right to 
lawful protest while ensuring the event passed with minimum 
disruption.  We are pleased to report that this was the case, and 
we did not identify any criminal offences”.  

“We thank all of you for your patience and understanding ”.

Protest in Nuneaton on 1st March



NUNEATON 
SNT NEWS

Nuneaton North SNT received a 
report of a motorbike dumped in 
trees on Galley Common in 
February.  PCSO 8850 Brooks 
took the report, attended the 
location and located the vehicle, 
and arranged the recovery.  

Warwick House Closure Order Extended
We have previously reported the closure order obtained on 
Warwick House (above), in Nuneaton, due to anti-social-
behaviour.  Inspector Ryan Walker, of Nuneaton and Bedworth 
Safer Neighbourhood Team, is pleased to inform you that in 
February the order was extended for a further three months.  He 
said: “We still have concerns around the safety of Warwick 
House and sought an extension to the closure order while we 
consult with the landlord on how improvements can be made to 
the premises.  Making and keeping our towns safe remains a 
priority for us, and we will continue to work hard with partners to 
understand where vulnerabilities lie in our communities.”

Please remember that reports of this kind should be made 
directly to Warwickshire Police and not just put on social 
media. 
Your report will then enable us to locate vehicles such as this, in 
a much faster timescale.  This means we can then arrange for 
their prompt recovery.



NUNEATON SNT NEWS

. 

Prolific Thief Sent to Prison 
                                          Sam Proctor, 36, from Nuneaton,  
                                          appeared at Warwick Crown Court in
                                          March, after pleading guilty to a number
                                         of offences including burglary, theft, and 
handling stolen goods.  He was sentenced to 40 months in prison 
and must pay a victim’s surcharge of £228.   All of the offences took 
place in the Nuneaton area, including Horeston Grange, 
Weddington, Attleborough and Hilltop.
The investigating Officer, Detective Sergeant 
Alan Gardner commented, “We would like to  
thank the victims and witnesses that helped 
us with this case, providing the evidence that 
resulted in Proctor’s guilty plea.  It’s been 
great being able to give the victims of these 
burglaries the reassurance that Proctor has 
been suitably punished for his crimes.”

.

t

On the 20th March, Nuneaton East SNT were out on foot patrol 
and took the opportunity to visit some of the businesses in the 
area to see whether they were having any issues. We also visited  
two of the independent living accommodation sites in Weddington, Reg 
Haddon and the Chines, to speak to the 
residents. 
In the evening, PCSO’s Rose, Smith and 
Brooks visited Weddington Scouts to 
meet the new ‘Squirrels’ group 
(youngsters age 4 to 6). We spoke about 
the importance of the emergency services 
and the role of the police.  They were 
very interested and then got to look 
inside our police vehicle and were shown 
all of the various equipment we use.



BEDWORTH 
SNT NEWS

DRUG DRIVING.  Whilst  out on 
patrol in February, PC Lock and 
PCSO Lovegrove of Bedworth 
SNT stopped a vehicle on 
Smorrall Lane, which was seen 
driving erratically. The driver of the 
vehicle was found to be in possession of cannabis and a road-
side drug test came back with a positive result for cocaine and 
cannabis.  The driver was arrested for possession of cannabis 
and ‘Drug driving’ and bailed awaiting blood test results.

BAD PARKING.  Staff at St Francis Primary 
School, Bedworth have received abuse from 
parents regarding parking outside the school.
Some staff have had to endure insults and 
were unable to enter or leave school, due to illegal and 
inconsiderate parking by parents attending the school to drop off 
or pick up students.  We cannot be there every day but would like 
to remind parents that  the lay-by in front of the school can only 
be used by disability badge holders or buses/coaches.

ABANDONED VEHICLE.  On 31st March PC
                    Jake Blaney and PC Alison Rudkin of Bedworth
                           SNT, attended Winterton Road, Bulkington,
                            following reports of the vehicle, shown in the 
                             picture.  The vehicle was contributing to anti-
social behaviour and was also  found to be untaxed, so it was 
seized. We will continue to do patrols in the area, but please report 
any such incidents to us to facilitate a speedy removal.



NUNEATON & 
BEDWORTH SNT

Personal Safety for Women
Please come and chat to our friendly officers, about personal 
safety as we walk around different areas of the Borough. Walks 
are open to all women living or working in Warwickshire.  
Our Next Walk will take place on:  
Wednesday 16th April 2025, time: 18:00-19:00, 
meeting at Nuneaton Jubilee Centre, Greenmoor Road. 
CV107EZ meeting at the car park. See you all then. 

Subtitle Goes Here

NB. Please look at our 
SNT page on Facebook 
for the latest events 
being planned. 
Just sign in to Facebook 
and search for Nuneaton 
and Bedworth Police

UPCOMING EVENTS



Get connected with what is happening in your local area. Warwickshire Connected is a free 
community messaging system brought to you by Warwickshire Police.

News from your local policing teams

Updates and appeals on local incidents

Useful crime prevention advice

Information about policing events happening in your area

To sign up visit:

www.warwickshireconnected.com

Why Not Join Us on our 
 community messaging system 
 ‘Warwickshire Connected’?
 All the Details are shown Below:-
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